
Adrienne L. Miller 

March 19, 2018 

To: Interim Superintendents of School District 152: 

Dr. Lela Bridges-Webb 

Dr. Margaret Longo 

Dear Superintendents, 

It is with deep regret that I am writing this letter requesting that my retirement 

date be changed from May 25, 2018 to, a more recent date, April 9, 2018. Nothing 

would please me more if I were able to complete the entire school year; but 

unfortunately, my failing health just won't permit it. 

Again, I want to thank you in advance for allowing me the opportunity to serve in 

this district for 20 years and for making School District 152 my home away from 

home for that length of time. 

Sincerely, 

@303EV3 
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